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Notice to Life Insurance Companies Domiciled in Kentucky

June 25th, 2021

KRS 304.6-143 contains Kentucky’s Principle Based Reserve requirements that are specified in
the valuation manual for life insurance and annuities. KRS 304.6-134 allows for an exemption to
these requirements. A domestic company that meets the exemption requirements must send a
request for exemption by July 1 of the current calendar year to the Commissioner. If this request
is approved, the Commissioner will issue an exemption and will notify the insurer directly.

Questions may be directed to: DOI.LifeMail@ky.gov

You may find the form here:
https://insurance.ky.gov/ppc/Documents/LifePBRExemptionFormKentucky20201.pdf
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